
Do you want to build a  

SNOWMAN?! 
 

Please join us at Hearth & Home in making  

some special memories outdoors! 

We are inviting families to come to Hearth & Home  

to build a snowman to share with everyone!  

You can choose any area outdoors to build your  

snowman, but in front of a window would be the best  

option.  Once you are finished building, take a picture of 

your snowman and share it on our Facebook page.   

You will be entered in to a drawing for a $50 gift card.  
 

We are looking forward to watching some  
fun creations! 

 
Stay Healthy & Stay Safe! 

Please call Myra for more information @ 419-232-2450 
 

1118 Westwood Dr. Van Wert Ohio 45891 


